
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
**SENT VIA EMAIL** 
 
 
January 9, 2013 
 
Brandon Johnson, Senior Program Officer 
National Endowment for the Humanities 
1100 Pennsylvania Avenue N.W. 
Room 420 
Washington, D.C.  20506 
bjohnson@neh.gov 
  
Re: Invitation to Consult on the University of Wisconsin’s – University Club Renovation Project  
 
 
Mr. Johnson, 
 
Thank you for inviting the City of Madison Landmarks Commission to participate in the review of the 
renovation project at 423 East Campus Mall.  At its meeting on January 7, 2013, the Madison 
Landmarks Commission voted to accept your invitation to contribute as a consulting party.  Please let 
this letter serve as the written confirmation indicating the Commission’s desire to participate. 
 
Please provide materials for further review. 
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns at 608-266-6552 or ascanlon@cityofmadison.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Loewenstein Scanlon, Registered Architect, LEED® AP 

Preservation Planner, City of Madison Planning Division 
Secretary of the City of Madison Landmarks Commission 
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